
 

 

Hello, thank you for considering giving your time to help young musicians and singers in Norfolk. We have a range of 
volunteer opportunities available during the Festival in March including: 

Door steward -  

Providing a warm welcome and taking money for tickets, programmes and merchandise.  

Checking that performers have turned up for their session and ticking their names off a list.  

Checking that performers have provided a copy of the music they will play. 
 
Adjudicator's assistant - 

To receive sheet music from the door steward and check it is in the correct order.  

To check certificates are in the right order.  

To assist the adjudicator by putting the right stickers on certificates. 

To ensure the adjudicator has everything he or she needs, such as a glass of water. 
 
Platform steward -  

Speaking for a few minutes on our history (information will be provided). 

Pointing our where fire exits are. 

Announcing the names of performers. 

Announcing when there is a break in the session or when the session has finished. 

Thanking the performers and the adjudicator.  

 
Other opportunities – 

If you have skills in social media, marketing, fundraising or film-making we would love to hear from you. 

Get in touch today - 

Please email info@norfolkmusic.org.uk to register your interest or for further details. 

 


